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8 May 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I have arranged for a girls football club, run by Inspiring Healthy Lifestyles (Selby 

Leisure Centre), to take place after school on a Tuesday from 3:30pm to 4:30pm. The 

coaching dates will start on Tuesday 14th May and run until the end of the summer term 

(Tuesday 16th July). 

 

There will be no cost for the coaching. 

 

Please note there are only 30 places available.  If more than 30 children are 

interested we will allocate places on a first come, first served basis.  We will 

contact you on Monday 13th May if your child has been allocated a place. 

 

If your child would like to take part please complete and return the slip below to the 

school office by Friday 10th May.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr Russell 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Girls Football Club 

Please return this portion to school 

 

I am willing to allow………………………………………..to take part in football club starting on 

Tuesday 14 May 2019. 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home………….. 

 

I will collect my child …………………………………. 

 

Signed………………………………………………….Parent/Guardian 

 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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